
Addendum #2 IFB 2024-012 

The bid page 23 has been updated please replace that document with the new one attached. 

The maps have been updated to reflect a more accurate acreage. 

The intent of the contract is to offer individuals the opportunity for the utilization of City property for 

the general purpose of hay production.  However, any crop found to be acceptable by the City will be 

considered.   

In addition, this is a no cost contract to the City (i.e. the City is not paying for any work or product 

obtained, nor responsible for any equipment, material or labor). 

 








































